
Dale Koelfgen 
 
My name is Dale Koelfgen and I have been a resident of Wild Horse since its founding in 1999. 
Over the years I’ve proudly served this community in many ways: I used to plow the roads with 
my grader, I served on the fire department for ten years, and I was on the HOA board for 
twelve years – four of which I served as president. 
 


